

Psychiatric Health Facility (PHF) Governing Board
Regular Meeting
Wednesday, April 22, 2020
3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.
PHD Auditorium
300 North San Antonio, Santa Barbara

PHF Governing Board Members:

Janette Pell, Director of General Services
Van Do-Reynoso, Director of Public Health
Polly Baldwin, Public Health Medical Director
Arlene Diaz, Manager, Public Administrator-Guardian
Terri Maus-Nisich, Assistant CEO, Health and Human Services, PHF GB Chair
Vincent Wasilewski, Chief Deputy for Custody Operations, Sheriff's Department
Supervisor Das Williams, Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors, 1st District
Supervisor Gregg Hart, Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors, 2nd District, Alternate

Notice of Cancellation

The Psychiatric Health Facility (PHF) Governing Board meeting on April 22, 2020 is hereby cancelled.

The Psychiatric Health Facility (PHF) Governing Board is scheduled to meet on May 27, 2020.